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Edwards, Andrew

From: Leon Powell <tpow1205@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 7:16 AM

To: Edwards, Andrew

Subject: Outstanding Resource Water Designation

*** Caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. 

*** 

Please accept this letter in support of reclassifying the waters of Sewee Bay and the ICW from Vening Creek to Morgan 

Creek from Shellfish Harvesting Water to Outstanding Resource Water.  

 

I am a property owner and resident of Awendaw and am deeply concerned about protection of a resource that can’t 

simply be remediated after the harm has occurred. Do you really need more evidence of what happens when these 

delicate areas are not protected?  

 

Please stand up and be proactive in protecting and reclassifying these waters.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Tom Powell  

1069 Main Sail Ct 

Awendaw, SC  


